
From: Marvin F. Kittrell <mkittrell@scalc.net>
To: marcia.adams@scdmv.netmarcia.adams@scdmv.net
CC: Bonnie G. Moffatbmoffat@scalc.net 

Brigette M. Barkerbbarker@scalc.net 
Jana E. Shealyjshealy@scalc.net 
Robert Harleyrharley@scdmvh.net

Date: 5/2/2006 2:40:25 PM
Subject: "What's New" suggestion on your website

Marcia-

Back on March 2, 2006, I sent an email to you requesting that you include on your website a message that the South 
Carolina Division of Motor Vehicle Hearings, as of January 2, 2006, was located at the Edgar D. Brown Building, 1205 
Pendleton Street, Suite 325, Columbia, South Carolina 29201. Further, I noted in the email that the SC DMVH does not 
have a post office box address.

I am quite sure that you sent a kind response to my email stating that you would accommodate me in this request; however, I 
can not locate it.

Further, I requested in that same email that you ask your support staff to make an addition to your “Notice of 
Suspension” form to inform all licensees that any request for a hearing 
with the SC DMVH must be accompanied with either certified funds or cash.
I have recently reviewed your new website. It looks very nice. However, I did not see any information about the office 
locating downtown at the new Pendleton Street office.
Further, I am not aware that the “Notice of Suspension” form has been amended.

Could you follow up on this and send to me a response if you intend to have your office comply with either of my requests. I 
would appreciate such very much.

As an aside, I am working on changing the locations where our hearing officers will conduct their “office work”. They will 
most likely in a very short period of time be working out of their homes. I will send you more information on this as this 
process is firmed up and as they move out of your offices.

Also, I am in the process of obtaining courtrooms outside the local DMV offices where all hearings outside of Columbia will 
be held. It is my intention that they will no longer be held at your offices statewide. I will send more information to you on 
this as this process jells.

I hope all is well with you and your agency and I look forward to continuing a good dialogue with you.

Marvin F. "Buddy" Kittrell
Chief Administrative Law Judge and
Director of the SC Division of Motor Vehicle Hearings
S.C. Administrative Law Court
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 224
Columbia, SC 29201
Tel: 803-734-0550
Fax: 803-734-6400 
mkittrell@scalc.net
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